
  The Treehouse 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 3rd edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 19th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 88% 
Year 1 95% 
Year 2 93.33% 

Year 3 89% 
Year 4 94% 

Year 5 91% 
Year 6 93.87% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

‘Well done’ to Year 1 this week – very 

impressive attendance! 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd September 2025  Year 1 Library Visit 

22nd September 2025 Year 6 NUCastle 

23rd September 2025 Year 1 Phonics Parents Evening 

29th September 2025 Year 3 Library Visit 

29th September 2025 Harvest Festival 

1st October 2025 Year 2 Quayside Trip 
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Darcie 

Reception Daniel 

Year 1 Lucas 

Year 2 Ebony 

Year 3 Olivia 

Year 4 Frankie 

Year 5 Faeezah 

Year 6 Ruby 

Hi Arp Martin 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

It’s such a pleasure walking around school each day and 

seeing the children fully engaged in their learning. Year 6 

are truly fantastic role models for the younger ones, and I 

couldn’t be prouder of them all. Our Early Years provision is 

simply stunning, and the children are settling in beautifully 

with their routines. The nursery children have even started 

staying for dinner! There is a lovely hush for about ten 

minutes in the dining hall, while they tuck into their food. It 

really is a joy to see! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Harvest Festival  

                                                       

 

                                                                                 

            

 

We are collecting tins and non-

perishable foods for the West End 

Food bank as part of our Harvest 

Festival theme. There will be a 

trolley on the yard from Monday 

22nd September for all damnations. 

Thank you in advance! 

What a brilliant start to The Treehouse! The children 

seem to thoroughly enjoy spending time together, and 

it’s heart-warming to see the older ones lending a hand 

to the younger ones. For our working parents, The 

Treehouse is available for £4 per night per child. At this 

early stage, it is crucial to establish The Treehouse and 

ensure its sustainability. Once we’ve achieved that, we’ll 

explore the possibility of discounts, as our aim is not to 

run this as a profit-making venture for the school. 


